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Re: Bill # Regarding Continuing Education Credit for Professional Association Membership

Dear Lawmaker/Regulator, 

The National Association of Insurance and Financial Advisors – State, the voice of hundreds of local life insurance agents and financial advisors, strongly supports bill # and encourage you to vote in favor of it.  The bill will allow members of NAIFA-State to earn # hours of continuing education credits by virtue of their active engagement in the affairs and programming of our professional association.  We believe that both the initiative to join and engage in a professional trade association and NAIFA-State’s strong commitment to ethical practices make this bill worthy of your favorable consideration.
 
NAIFA-State members carry forward a 120-year tradition of upholding the highest ethics of their profession. They take pride in assisting their clients in making important financial decisions on issues ranging from asset management, employee benefits, retirement and elder planning, life, health, long-term care, and disability insurance planning, college funding, business succession, and legacy planning.
 
Currently ten other states allow advisors to be eligible for CE credit for their association membership. These states include Arkansas, Georgia, Louisiana, Missouri, Nebraska, North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Texas, Utah, and West Virginia.
 
We appreciate your consideration of this bill. We hope you agree that permitting advisors to receive CE credit for association membership encourages advisors to become members of nationally recognized professional associations and benefits consumers by having access to better-qualified advisors.  We are happy to answer any questions regarding our association.

Sincerely, 

 
